
Sangster Elementary School 
Parent Advisory Council October 20th

 2016

Mission Statement: 

At Sangster, we are a community of students, staff and parents who work together to create a nurturing 

innovative educational setting, so that we will all be life-long learners and responsible citizens. and 

Dear Sangster Community, 

Well here we are the middle of October – already! Can you believe it? 

As you may have noticed through Facebook and the recent handouts, the PAC has been 

busy, planning, organizing and coordinating several upcoming fundraisers. 

 

We are still wrapping up our first 

fundraiser, the Save Around 

Coupon Books and waiting for 20 

or so books to be returned. If we 

don’t have these returned it’s a 

direct loss for the kids of our 

school. So if you have one still left 

unpaid, please be sure and return it 

ASAP. 

Last year we saw a profit of $2050! 

We’ll update you on this year’s 

profit next month. 

A huge thank you to Heidi Stieg 

and Jill Hazel for putting this 

together. 

UPCOMING FUNDRAISERS: 

1. Poinsettia orders were sent

home. Be sure to ask families

and/or friends if they are

interested.

Orders are due back October 27
th

 &
pick up will be after school December 

1
st
 in the gym.

2. Purdy’s order forms have also

gone out, if you haven’t

received one or misplaced it,

good news, ordering can be

done

online.www.purdysgpp.com

by November 15
th

Click “Register” or "Login” 

Join our group by typing in: 15774 

Orders will be ready for pick up after 

school December 9
th

.

3. Hot lunch forms are due back

by October 26
th
.

Remember all fundraising is 

completely optional. We can 

appreciate how overwhelming it is at 

the beginning of the year. That’s why 

we provide several options for people 

to choose. 

HOT LUNCH 

This week saw the forms sent home 

for the next round of hot lunches 

taking us into January. These forms 

are due back Wednesday October 26th 

What can we say about hot lunch?! 

We know many parents are probably 

just as excited as the kids!! Not only is 

this great for the kids, but it’s also our 

largest revenue earner. 

We are very lucky to have 2 

marvelous ladies who coordinate 

vendors, shop, buy and prepare these 

lunches. Thank you PeggiAnn 

Marcoux & Ami Vine-Sullivan!! 

To the volunteers who come to help 

prepare and distribute the lunches!! 

http://www.purdysgpp.com/


ONGOING FUNDRAISER FOR SANGSTER SCHOOL 
 

Boston Pizza - Who doesn’t like pizza? If you find yourself at Boston Pizza (Langford location only) 

be sure to write Sangster Elementary on the back of your receipt and put it in the draw box.  Our 

school has teamed up with Boston Pizza and each quarter we will receive 5% of the total receipts back 

to the PAC. 

 

Campbell’s Soup Labels – Please be advised this fundraiser has been discontinued by Campbell’s and 

we will no longer be collecting these labels. 

 

Stay tuned for further ongoing fundraising opportunities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be sure to like on us Facebook for up-to-date events and activities 

www.facebook.com/SangsterPAC 

 

Coming soon Sangster’s very own PAC webpage….stay tuned!! 

Do you want to help out in your 

child’s class? Maybe be a driver for 

a field trip? Help save on bus costs? 

Did you know all parents are 

required to have a criminal record 

check? 

 

Follow this link it’s fast and super 

easy. 

 

http://sangster.sd62.bc.ca/ scroll to 

the blog “criminal checks for 

volunteers” 

COMFORT KITS 

 
 

These kits are due back to your 

child’s teacher.  

 

Remember these kits are filled to 

help your child cope in the event 

of an emergency at the school. 

http://www.facebook.com/SangsterPAC
http://sangster.sd62.bc.ca/

